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July 23, 1968 

MEMORANDUM TO COLONEL BATTLE 

SUBJECT: MOL Readout Capability 

On July 22, 1968, Mr. H. Bried of the General Electric 
	 Company visited the undersigned to discuss the development 
	 of a photographic readout capability for the MOL. The G.E. 
	 effort is in support of their advanced planning studies for 
	 MOL and General Stewart's expressed desire to eventually 

include a readout capability. 

Realizing that funding limitations presently negate the 
incorporation of readout in the baseline program, G.E. is 
	 presently investigating applicable developments for appli- 

cation in a follow-on program. Therefore, they would like 
to discuss the subject with CBS Labs, but desire to comply 
	 with established procedures of concerned agencies. We 
	 discussed the matter with Lt Col Cohen (in TDY from L.A.Q. 
	 He suggested that G.E. discuss the system with Lt Col Skantze 

a 	 at the Systems Office if they wish, and that upon his return 
	 to the West Coast, Lt Col Cohen will arrange with SP for a 
	 G.E. conference with CBS Labs. 

This was entirely satisfactory with Mr. Bried, and he 
	 would also like to discuss the subject with you at your 
	 convenience, if you so desire. 

  

/_5/ 

 

RICHARD A. DELONG 
Major, USAF 
SAFSLO 

  

DORIAN 
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